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Our Ref: SST/HBR   
 
 
Thursday 8th July 2021   
 
Dear Parent/ Guardian 
 
 

Additional Spring Bank Holiday in 2022 for the Queen’s Platinum Jubilee 

 

We have been advised by the DFE an additional Bank Holiday on Friday 3 June will see a 

four-day weekend to celebrate Her Majesty the Queen’s Platinum Jubilee.  

  

 Term 5 will come to a close a day early than we had originally specified. The last day 
of term will now be Thursday 26th May.  

 May half term will commence as of Friday 27th May and be a day longer 

 We will return to school until Monday 6th June 
 
 

Yours faithfully, 

 
 
Principal 
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